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This bill will not only infringe on the spirit, if not the actual wording of Australian privacy
law but also limit the development of new, Australian based startups that relate to online
communication. Australia has a future as the brainy nation but with the limitations placed
on our internet infrastructure along with now direct interference in how applications can
operate. Will tarnish our technology sector to the international community and potentially
make it too hard to start a business of this nature in Australia. 
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